February 24, 1984

Docket No. 50-456
Docket No. 50-457

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This confirms the discussion between Mr. R. L. Spessard of this office and
your Mr, D. L. Farrar on February 15, 1984, to schedule an Enforcement
Conference with you and other members of your staff on March 7, 1984,

at 3:00 p.m. The purpose of the conference, to be held in the Reaion III
Offices, is to discuss enforcement action relative to Regfon III inspection
findings in the areas of piping, electrical, and HVAC installations at
your Braidwood facility.

Please contact Mr. D. W. Hayes or Mr. R. C. Knop 1f you have any questions.

Sincerely,

"Original Signed By W. D. Shafer"

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Project and
Resident Programs

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director of

Nuclear Licensing

M. Wallace, Project Manager

R. Cosaro, Project
Superintendent

J. F. Gudac, Station
Superintendent

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

Phyliss Dunton, Attorney
General's Office, Environmental
Control Division

Jane Whicher, Esq.
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